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52 DEPUTATION – MR. KERN CARTER 
 WITH RESPECT TO A MUSIC FESTIVAL 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that the deputation of Mr. Kern Carter, Michelle Drive, 
Woodbridge, and Communication C2, dated August 22, 2012, be received, and the deputant be 
requested to submit a proposal for staff to review. 
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